
Mandala School Newsletter September 
11th-15th

This week we built a stage in the backyard. Dr.John got all the supplies and wood. We 
had some kids cut the pieces of wood and screw them in. The beautiful stage has a new 
name Nugent Memorial Theater. The stage was named after a morning dove that the 
students rescued.

This Is Nolan: 
Student of the Week

My name is Nolan. I live in Buffalo, NY and I would love to be a veterinarian 
when I grow up. My favorite video game is Minecraft. My spare time is usually 
filled with YouTube, also known as the channel DanTDM. My greatest fantasy is 
being in the Disney Castle but I would have to say that the place I’d most like to 
go is the moon. I’d say that my life is just one big video game. My favorite movie 
of all time is Star Wars. The world problem I would like to solve is mosquitos. I 
did actually have a supernatural experience, once a door just opened by itself. 
Coincidence?



Some math topics this week include: 
tenths, adding decimals, money, long 
division, division by double digits, and 
scientific notation. 

Next Thursday, September 21st, we (ages 7 & up) 
are going to the Niagara Gorge. It a beautiful hike 
and sightseeing spot along the Niagara River. Then 
we are going the Niagara Power Vista Experience. 
Please bring a water bottle and a bagged lunch to eat 
on our hike. We will drive the students in cars, so 
please plan to drop a booster off Thursday morning 
if necessary. WE ARE LEAVING AT 8:30 A.M. and 
we will return to the school at 2:15 P.M. 

Ethan the artist! 

Students learning animals in French class. 

Ms. Laura giving a drum demonstration during music 
class. After, the students got a chance to play the drums 

The older group of students 
completed their first writing 

assignment, an autobiography! 
As we get to know each other this 
was helpful learning about where 

people are from, what their 
families are like, and what they 

enjoy.

This week’s newsletter was created 
by Kyra, Joy, and Will. 

Nolan’s interview was conducted by 
Charlie and Felix 
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